Clerk

To: Ravelo, Maria (10)
Subject: RE: Temagami - 38 Lakeshore Drive (Expression of Interest Review - Information needed)

From: Ravelo, Maria (I0) <Maria.Ravelo@infrastructureontario.ca>

Sent: May 6, 2024 9:41 AM

To: Sabrina Pandolfo <projects@Temagami.ca>

Cc: Dan O'Mara <dan.omara@Temagami.ca>

Subject: RE: Temagami - 38 Lakeshore Drive (Expression of Interest Review - Information needed)

Hello Sabrina and Mayor O'Mara,

Thank you both for your continued interest in the 38 Lakeshore Drive property in Temagami. | wanted to inform you that
the Province, through the Ministry of Infrastructure, has decided to pause the disposition process as we explore various
options that align with different government programs.

This decision was made recently, and we wanted to keep you informed. I'll provide an update as soon as we receive further
direction from the ministry regarding the future of the property. If there's an opportunity for a collaborative project
between the municipality and the Province, I'll be sure to let you know.

Feel free to reach out if you have any questions.

Kind regards,

Infrastructure
Ontario

Maria E. Ravelo (she, her)
Infrastructure Ontario
Real Estate Transaction Manager

maria.ravelo@infrastructureontario.ca

Mobile: 416-436-3862 | Office: 647-265-4675
www.infrastructureontario.ca
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